
From: Dori Germolec 
Date: Fri, 29 Jun 2007 11:52:56 -0400
To: "Stokes, William (NIH/NIEHS) [E]", "Choksi, Neepa (NIH/NIEHS) [C]" 
Cc: "Tice, Raymond (NIH/NIEHS) [E]"
Conversation: LLNA data for ICCVAM review

Based on the request for data from standard LLNA testing announced in the Federal Register, Thursday, May 17, 2007 (FR_E7_9544), I would like to submit 20 
reports from the National Toxicology Program’s effects to assess the potential for chemicals to induce hypersensitivity, which include standard LLNA testing.  
Because these are large files I will copy them to a CD-ROM and hand deliver the disc to the ICCVAM office.  A majority of these reports also include other studies 
such as the Mouse Ear Swelling test.  I have an additional 17 reports evaluating chemical-induced hypersensitivity that do not include the LLNA, as these studies 
were conducted before the development of the standard protocol.  Please let me know if these reports would also be informative for your data review.
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